NOTICE OF PUBLIC

HEARING

ON DECATUR TOWNSHIP ROAD DISTRICT BUDGET

Notice is hereby given that a Tentative Budget and Appropriation
Ordinance for the Town of Decatur Road District in the County of
Macon, State of Illinois, for the fiscal year beginning April 1, 2025, and
ending March 31, 2026, will be on file and conveniently available to
public inspection at the Decatur Township Office Building , 1620 South
Taylorville Road, Decatur, Illinois, from and after 8:00 o’clock A.M.,
Monday March 10, 2025, also on Decatur Township Website at
www.decaturiltownship.com and Facebook.

Notice is further given hereby that a Public Hearing on said Road
District Tentative Budget and Appropriation Ordinance will be held at
5:300’clock P.M., Tuesday April 8, 2025, in the Community Room, Upper
Level, at the Township Office Building, 1620 South Taylorville Road,

Decatur, Illinois, in this Town of Decatur.

Road Commissioner, Gary Brennan
Ada B. Owens, Town Clerk



